
 

 

June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 6 Transition – Sir Bernard Lovell Academy  

 

We are delighted to confirm the arrangements for Transition 2023 at Sir Bernard Lovell 

Academy. 

 

There are TWO aspects to our transition process: 

 

 Transition Day – where pupils visit SBL Academy for the day, meet their new 

tutor groups and experience lessons with specialist subject teachers. 

 

 Transition Evening – an opportunity for parents and carers to attend a 

presentation from the Principal who will speak about key important aspects of 

Transition and school life at SBL Academy 

 

Transition Day – Tuesday 4th July 2023 **Please note the change of date** 

 

Your child is invited to visit SBL Academy for the day on Tuesday 4th July 2023.  They 

will meet their new tutor group, get the opportunity to look around the school and 

take part in structured lessons. 

 

If this change of date has impacted your child because of a pre-planned event 

scheduled at Primary School, please let us know on the google form. 

 

Arrival and Instructions for the day: 

 

 Students should arrive by 8.40am to the SBL Sports Centre gate where staff and 

students will be there to welcome them. 

 

 Students should: 

o Wear their primary school uniform. 

o Bring a pen, pencil and ruler. 

o Bring or wear trainers.  One activity may involve PE. 

o Bring water to consume throughout the day. 

o Have a packed lunch and a snack for break time. 

 

 On transition day there will NOT be the opportunity for Year 6 to purchase 

refreshments from the canteen.   

 

 Students entitled to Free School Meals can be provided with a sandwich lunch.  

Please indicate on the google form if you wish for this to be provided for your 

child. 

 

 At the end of the day students will return to the Sports Centre entrance to be 

collected by parents / carers at 3.05pm 

 

ARRANGEMENTS NEED TO BE MADE FOR YOUR SON/DAUGHTER TO RETURN HOME AT 

3.05 P.M.  PLEASE INDICATE YOUR ARRANGEMENTS ON THE GOOGLE FORM. 



 

Transition Evening (for parents/carers) – Wednesday 5th July – Sports Hall  

 

You are invited to attend one of our transition events on Wednesday 5th July 2023.  

There will be a presentation from our current Principal, Mr Anderson, who will be 

leaving us at the end of this term, followed by a short address from Dr Bassford, who 

will be our new Headteacher from September 2023. 

 

We will run two sessions in our Sports Hall and parents/carers will receive their child’s 

House allocation on 30th June.  This will determine which session you have been invited 

to join. 

 5.30pm - 6.15pm  -  Atlas House and Callisto House 

6.45pm - 7.30pm  -  Europa House and Titan House 

 

Please be aware that parking on site is at a premium and we strongly encourage 

families who live a short distance away to enjoy the walk to the Academy site.  

 

Please complete the google form providing us with all the information requested, as 

mentioned above: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1CgCiAoBnFgfAXEKevv1_KZPi0cZM5DeEZUYtUOOtGrs/edit 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs T Hart 

Assistant Principal 
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